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STEM Student Showcase
On February 4, the Orange County Science, Technology, 

Engineering, and Math (STEM) Student Showcase featured some 
of the county’s top STEM projects from kindergarten through 12th 
grade. Anaheim Hills Elementary School (AHES) was only one 
of 12 schools selected to represent a STEM project. And, of the 
schools present, AHES had the only first-grade class invited to 
the Orange County Cue conference.

First-grade experts Amaiah Bruce, Alex Chen, Mason Drewitz, 
Noah Florez, and Leah Hutt, led by Mrs. Karen Lampe and Mrs. 

Pam Verdone, were invited to attend the CUE conference, where they shared 
their knowledge of STEM through their project, “What’s Under My Shell?” 
We are proud of our AHES student ambassadors, and we were proud of their 
explanation the concept of buoyancy in terms that made it easy for anyone to 
understand.

The Orange 
County Department 
of Education has 
been spotlighting 
curriculum-aligned 
technology projects 
produced by local 
students since 2001. 
It was an honor and 
privilege to share this 
project with schools 
and educators from 
all over the state.

Go, first-grade 
Panthers!
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Principal


